5‘")‘ OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT www fanshawec.ca

B RoomM H1006
l’& 1001 FANSHAWE COLLEGE BOULEVARD
P.O. Box 7005
FANSHAWE LONDON, ONTARIO  N5Y 5R6
COLLEGE TEL: 519-452-4200

March 30, 2012

Ms. Catharine Saunders
City Clerk

City of London

300 Dufferin Avenue
London, Ontario NG6A 4L9

Dear Ms. Saunders:

Fanshawe College supports the City of London’s proposal to amend the public nuisance
by-law as described in the March 28 recommendation. We believe these amendments —
giving law enforcement officials more authority to respond to nuisance parties in the city —
can play an important role in addressing disruptive behaviour on private property; of
particular interest to Fanshawe College is the Fleming Drive area.

We see the amendment to the by-law as an informed next step. In the past, Fanshawe has
worked with the City of London and other partners to support new by-laws related to noise,
rental housing licensing, the five-bedroom rule, and other issues. We are eager to continue
exploring longer-term, systemic changes that will address and, ideally, prevent disruptive
behaviour in neighbourhoods around the College.

Thank you for this opportunity to contribute to an important public debate. Fanshawe
College will remain an active partner in this process and will be present at the meeting on
April 2.

Sincerely,

el

Howard W. Rundle
President
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